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ARCHWAY MARKET 
You may be aware that the Saturday market that has been operating from the Mall has 
unexpectedly been given notice to quit by the new owners of the site.  They were given a 
very short period to leave which ended on the 18th of August. 
The Council very much supports this local facility and has been assisting the market to 
look for a new location at Archway so that it can continue. 
A number of sites have been visited in the area but only one is suitable for immediate use.  
This is the area of St John’s Grove adjacent to St John the Evangelist Church, and the 
pavement outside 619 – 625 Holloway Road.  To provide sufficient space for the market, 
we will be suspending the pay and display bays at St John’s Grove on Saturday mornings. 
The market will move there as of Saturday the 25th August.  It is a temporary solution 
whilst we continue to look for a permanent home.  If, however, St John’s Grove proves to 
be a good location, then before we can make it permanent, we would need to undertake a 
full consultation with local residents and businesses, before designating it for street trading 
purposes.  
We have had to act quickly to stop the market from closure.   We will be monitoring the 
new location, but if you have any concerns about it’s operation, then please do not hesitate 
to contact our Street Trading Team on 020 7527 3830. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jan Hart 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR - PUBLIC PROTECTION 
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